BLOOMINGDALE PLANNING BOARD

101 HAMBURG TURNPIKE

BLOOMINGDALE, NJ 07403

973-838-0330
PUBLIC NOTICE
LET IT BE KNOWN that the Regular Meeting of the Bloomingdale Planning Board scheduled for Wednesday, December 9, 2020 has been cancelled.
There will be a Special Meeting of the Bloomingdale Planning Board scheduled for Monday, December 14, 2020 at 7:00pm via tele-communications.  Information available on the website and/or by contacting the board secretary at bneinstedt@bloomingdalenj.net. Action will be taken.
